
Notice of Public of Rights Under Title VI 
University of Georgia Transportation and Parking Services 
University of Georgia Transportation and Parking Services operates its programs and services 
without regard to race, color, and national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act. 
Any person who believes she or he has been aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory practice 
under Title VI may file a complaint with University of Georgia Transportation and Parking Services. 
For more information, visit https://tps.uga.edu/. 

For more information about the University of Georgia Parking and Transportation Services civil 
rights program and procedures for filing a complaint, contact Qiana Wilson, Director, Equal 
Opportunity Office; phone: 706-542-7912; email: Qiana.Wilson@uga.edu ; or visit our 
administrative office at 278 Brooks Hall 310 Herty Drive Athens, GA 30602 

If you need information in another language, please contact the EOO office at 706-542-7912 or you 
can email the office staff at ugaeoo@uga.edu  if you need further assistance. 

 
A complainant may file a complaint directly with the Federal Transit Administration at: 

Federal Transit Administration 
Office for Civil Rights 
Attention: Coordinator of the VI Title Program 
East Building, 5th Floor - TCR 
1200 New Jersey Ave., SE 
Washington, DC 20590  

 


